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I vehemently oppose SB210.  I have lived in Oregon my entire adult life--I am now 

75--so I remember the old days when we were required to stand in line and vote in 

person.  Voting by mail is infinitely, infinitely preferable.  The reasons advanced for 

returning to in-person voting are really just meant to keep people from actually voting.  

Please do NOT pass SB210! 


